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“Say on Pay” and the 2011 Annual
Meeting

Guidance for This Year’s Vote and an Overview of
Evolving Market Practice

January 11, 2011

Beginning on Jan. 21, 2011, most domestic public companies will be

required to submit their executive compensation to a non-binding

shareholder vote. What do the new rules require, what are the issues you

need to consider and what are other companies doing?  
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